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Thursday 22nd February 2024 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March. ‘A book at bedtime’ 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It is almost World Book Day again, so I thought it would be good to give you a bit of information 
about how we will be celebrating it this year! 
 
As always, the children will be invited to dress up – if they would like to come as a book character 
they are absolutely welcome, but our theme this year is ‘A book at bedtime’ so children can also 
choose to come in pyjamas, dressing gowns or onesies: the perfect clothes for enjoying a book before 
going to sleep. 
 
Parents are welcome to join us from 2:30 in classes to read with your children – we will provide the 
hot chocolate and biscuits! 
There will also be some book-related quizzes and competitions in classes on the day, at a cost of 20p 
each to enter. 
 
Also, to build up to World Book Day, we have the Book Fair in school from Tuesday 27th February until 
Monday 4th March.  Books and other goodies will be for sale each night after school until 
approximately 3:30. We are also running a free ‘Design a Bookmark’ competition, starting on Monday 
26th February. Class teachers will be giving out blank bookmarks for children to decorate and one 
lucky winner per class will receive a £5 voucher to spend at the book fair. Please hand in the 
completed bookmarks by the end of Thursday 29th February. 
 
We love reading, and can’t wait to have a day of sharing books and stories on March 7th! 
 
Kind regards, 
N Mitchell 
Mr N Mitchell 
Principal 


